
Free Legal Clinic to Help DACA Students 
File Their Renewal Applications! 

 

Friday, Sept. 22, 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, Atrium 111 
 
If your DACA expires between September 5, 2017 and March 5, 2018, you must renew your 
application immediately. Applications for DACA renewal need to be received (not postmarked) by the 
US Citizenship and Immigration Services by October 5, 2017. DACA recipients whose DACA has 
already expired are no longer eligible to renew. 
  
In order to renew, you must complete and sign the following documents, in addition to paying a renewal 
fee of $495: 
 

• Form I-821D, Consideration of Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
• Form I-765, Application for Employment Authorization 
• Form I-765W Worksheet  

 
If you fail to renew your DACA by October 5, you may lose whatever protection may be afforded 
DACA students under some future Congressional legislation.  
 
To assist students with their DACA renewals, the WPU Committee to Support Undocumented Students 
and Workers will be holding a free clinic on the WPU campus. The clinic will be led by Jason Scott 
Camilo and Carolina Curbelo, attorneys in private practice specializing in immigration and nationality 
law (bilingual English/Spanish) who work with the Pro Bono Committee of the American Immigration 
Lawyers Association, which provides free legal services. 
 
The clinic will be held Friday, Sept. 22, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., in Atrium 111, on the main 
WPU campus. Attorneys will be available to meet one-on-one with students at no cost. No 
appointment is necessary. 
 
If possible, you need to bring the following with you: 
 

• A copy of your last application 
form, if you have it. 

• Your current DACA Work Card 
• Your current and prior passports 

• Your driver’s license 
• Your Social Security card 
• 2 Passport Photographs 

 
You will need to pay a $495 application fee to the US Citizenship and Immigration Service. If you 
can bring a cashier's check or money order with you on Friday, you should do so. If you cannot, 
please still come to the clinic as there are various scholarship opportunities and you still have some 
time to get the money. 
  

For more information (but not actual legal advice) please contact: 
Prof. Richard Huizar, Raubinger Hall 412, x3432, huizarr@wpunj.edu 
Prof. Fanny Lauby, Raubinger Hall 405, x3422, laubyf@wpunj.edu 

 Prof. Keumjae Park, Raubinger Hall 449, x3562, parkk@wpunj.edu 
 Prof. Elena Sabogal, Atrium 107, x3404, sabogale@wpunj.edu  
 Prof. Ron Verdicchio, Valley Road #4098, x2141, verdicchior@wpunj.edu 
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